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Sub ‘Launch of ‘VITTIYA SAKSHARATA ABHIYAN' (VISAKA)-Campaign by
students of higher educational institutions for promoting a digital economy.

Dear SiriMadam,

This has reference to my earlier letter of even number dated 6th December, 2016 on
the above mentioned subject.

The Hon'ble Unmon Minister for Human Resource Development Mr. Prakash
Javadekar had addressed the Vice-Chancellors of all Universities alongwith Higher
Education Secretaries of the States regarding the VISAKA campaign to be run from
12" December, 2016 to 12" January, 2017 and apprised them of the various
activities to be taken up by the higher educatxon mstntuhons dunng this period.

I retterate that the Vice-Chancellors of esteemed Universities may personally monitor
the progress in this regard. The details of the scheme are available on the website
e www.mhrd.gov.in/visaka. The website is being upgraded in the dynamic manner

“for the benefit of the students and the higher education institutions.

I would appreciate if you would be kind enough to send the action. taken report
regarding the registrations on the website mentioned above from your esteemed
Umiversity and the affiliated colleges for reference of University Grants Commission
on the email 1.e. uge.action@agmail.com

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Jaspal 8. Sandhu)

The Vice-Chancellors of Central/State & Private Universities.
The Vice-Chancellors/Directors of Institutions Deemed to be Universities.

Copy to:
,r'"’TtﬁPublication Officer, UGC, New Delhi for upleading on UGC website.
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